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           “We repeat what we don’t repair.” 
  – Carl Wilkens 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 

Welcome back, we hope everyone had a restful holiday and are all fresh 
and ready for a busy term 2! Classes have been quite settled in the return 
back to school, which has been nice.  
Last Monday was a student free day which meant teachers were busy 
learning while students enjoyed an extra day of holidays! The training was 
a follow up session on Restorative Practices. This training provides staff with 
the skills required to manage and address conflict when it arises, which 
focuses on the needs of all those who are impacted.  
On Tuesday staff were able to witness Kerrie using the Restorative Practice 
principles on students in their classroom settings, which was very beneficial. 
In the afternoon we held a parent workshop and we would like to thank all 
of the parents who attended the workshop, we hope you found it as valuable 
as staff did. 
 

Year 6 High School Transition process 
Yr 7 Registration of Interest packs were sent home with Year 6 students last 
week. Letters included a personalised link for families to go online and 
complete their registration of interest for secondary school. If you would 
prefer to receive the link via email, please contact the front office. Later in 
the year students will receive a placement offer at the local high school and 
enrolment forms to complete ready for 2024.  

Sports Day – next Friday 19th May 
Sports day is being held next week; the 3 teams have been busy working 
with their captains and practicing for events and team chants. We are all 
looking forward to this and it looks like the weather will be kind to us this 
year!  

We invite family members here to support their children on sports 

day and to help out where required  Notes regarding food and 
events will be sent home soon! 

 

School Photos in week 9, Wednesday 28th June  
SMS has been sent to families with a link to lodge orders online. You are 
able to log in and order photos anytime between now and photo day. There 
are limited individual and family envelopes at school for ordering photos if 
ordering online does not work for you.  
Please contact MSP directly if you have any further enquiries on (08) 8523 
4480. 
 

Anna Nayda    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

 
 

 
 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

TOMORROW 

Gifts for mum 

available for 

purchase 
 

Next Assembly 
 

MONDAY 

15th May @ 

1:50pm 
 

Governing 

Council Meeting 
 

TUESDAY  

16/5/23 
 

Sports Day 
 

FRIDAY 

19th May 
 

Reconciliation Week 
 

WEEK 5, 29/05 
 

Public Holiday 
 

MONDAY  

12th June 
 

Student free day  
 

TUESDAY 

13th June 
 

 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 



Chinnery - Captains Spencer - Captains Redbanks - Captains 
Leadership Group 
Captain: Savannah Coulthard 
    Lahtika Ware 
    Jacob Parkinson 
Vice Captain: Axton Jenkins 
             Kaylee Bejah 
 

Leadership Group 
Captain: Charlee Willis 
Vice Captain: Allen Ed 
             Sonny Matthews 
 

 

Leadership Group 
Captain: Kasey Dodd 
    Taliyah Baker 
Vice Captain: Harley Bailey 
             Zakiah Martlew 
             Mason Burk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How old do you have to be to use 
Snapchat? 

 

Snapchat’s terms of service state that users must be 
13 years of age. Users have to enter their birth date 
to set up an account, but there is no age verification. 
This makes it easy for children under 13 to sign up. 
Common Sense Media rates Snapchat OK for teens 
16 and up, mainly because there can be exposure to 
age-inappropriate content and marketing ploys, such 
as quizzes, that collect data.    
More information can be found on the 
eSafetyCommissioner website at: 
www.esafety.gov.au. 

All parent queries to MSP Photography on  
(08) 8523 4480 

 

http://www.esafety.gov.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“The Speedy Sloth”: This year’s NSS book 
This year’s National Simultaneous Story time book is ‘The Speedy 

Sloth’ from award- winning author Rebecca Young. It is a 

delightful story about a sloth who is determined to be the fastest 

animal in the jungle. An inspiring story which celebrates all winners, 

especially those who don’t come first, the story is full of humour 

and excitement and is sure to be a hit with children of all ages. The 

book also contains beautiful illustrations by Heath McKenzie that 

will capture the attention of any young reader. 



From ROOM 2, Enjoy! 

 


